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June 19, 2006 

 

Mr. Bradley Decker 

Campaign Finance Analyst 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street NW 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

Identification Number: C00148031 

 

Reference: April Monthly Report (3/01/06-3/31/06) 

 

Dear Mr. Decker: 

 

In response to your letter dated May 17, 2006, please be advised that the Caterpillar Employees Political Action 

Committee has requested a refund in the amount of  $2,500 from COALPAC and a refund in the amount of $2,500 from 

MINEPAC.  These refunds will be appropriately reported upon receipt.  

 

If you have any questions please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Gary L. Vest 


